BOARD OF YETERINARY MEDICINE
PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED REGULATIONS
FOR FACULITY AND INTERN/RESIDENT LICENSE

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH PROFESSIONS
AUGUST 24, 2017

TIME AND PLACE: The Public Hearing was cailed to order at 9:05 a.m. The purpose of the
hearing was to receive public comment on the proposed regulations for
Faculty and Intern/Resident Licensure.

PRESIDING OFFICER: Ellen G. Hillyer, DVM, Board President

MEMBERS PRESENT: Tregel M. Cockburn, DVM
Autumn N. Halsey, LVT
Mark A. Johnson, DVM
Steve Karras, DVM
Bayard A. Rucker, III, DVM
Mary Yancey Spencer, I.DD., Citizen Member

QUORUM: With all members present, a quorum was established.

STAFF PRESENT: Leslie Knachel, Executive Director
Elaine Yeatts, Senior Policy Analyst
Amanda E. M. Blount, Deputy Executive Director
Charis Mitchell, Assistant Attorney General, Board Counsel
Carol Stamey, Operations Manager

OTHERS PRESENT: Rena Allen, DVM, Alexandria, Virginia
Taryn Singleton, LVT, Virginia Association of Licensed Veterinary

Technicians
Susan Seward, Virginia Veterinary Medical Association

PUBLIC COMMENT: No public comment was presented.

ADJOURNMENT: The hearing adjourned at 9:07 a.m.
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